SUMMARY OF PLANNING BOARD ACTION

Subject:

Land Use Management Ordinance Text Amendment - Reservation of

School Sites

Meeting Date:

September 2, 2003

Recommendation:

The Board recommended approval of the text amendment.

Vote:

9 - 0

Aye: Rebecca Boyles, Coleman Day, Timothy Dempsey, Thatcher Freund, Nancy Gabriel, Sally Greene, Suzanne Haff, Nancy Milio, Ruby Sinreich

Issues Raised:

Although this mechanism is a good idea and will be of some value, its value is limited by the short supply of undeveloped land in Chapel Hill's zoning jurisdiction.

Prepared by:

Sally Greene, Vice-Chair, Chapel Hill Planning Board ** Roger Waldon, Planning Director